
Massachusetts  Environmental
Police free coyote stuck in
porch railing
On Thursday, March 7, 2019, the Massachusetts Environmental
Police responded to a report of a coyote stuck in a porch
railing in the Town of Weston. Officers did not observe any
injuries to the coyote and were successfully able free the
animal.

Once freed, the coyote ran off without issue.

For information about coyotes in Massachusetts and tips for
residents, please visit: http://bit.ly/2VK5MqT
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